
 

 

 
 

          
 

                 
 

             
 

                  
  

 
 

 

  
 

  
   

     
   

   
 

   
   

  
   

Date: November 27, 2023 

To: Members of the Board of Directors 

From: Steve Conklin, Chair 

Re:   Statement of Interest to serve as a member of the DRCOG Executive 
Committee (Board Officer) 

DRCOG established members of the Nominating Committee at the November Board 
meeting. The committee was formed to create a slate of member names to be placed in 
nomination for the offices of Vice Chair, Secretary and Treasurer. 

At the January meeting, the Nominating Committee will recommend its slate of officers to 
serve on the Executive Committee; elections are then held during the February meeting. 
Additional nominations may be made from the floor, provided that the consent of each 
nominee is obtained in advance. Please note: Members of the Nominating Committee are 
NOT eligible to be nominated for a position on the Executive Committee (Board Officer). 

If you are interested in serving as an Executive Committee member, please complete the 
attached form and return it to Melinda Stevens at mstevens@drcog.org by December 15, 
2023 so your information is available for the Nominating Committee. The current Board 
Secretary and Treasurer must also complete the information. 
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SURVEY OF DRCOG BOARD MEMBERS’ 
INTEREST IN SERVING AS A MEMBER OF THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

(BOARD OFFICER) 
February 2024 – February 2025 

Name______________________________ Jurisdiction_________________________________ 

Current Term Ends______________ Are you term limited: Yes____ No____ Yr_____ 

I am interested in serving as a member of the DRCOG Executive Committee (Board Officer) Please 
provide a brief written statement of why you are interested in serving as a member of the Executive 
Committee (Board Officer): 

All Board Directors wishing to serve on the Executive Committee must fill out this form 
and return it, including those currently serving as Treasurer and Secretary. If you have 
questions, please contact Melinda Stevens at mstevens@drcog.org or 303-480-6701. 
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